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Request for Supercede  

 

 

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 

 

Please kindly be notified that we,  Beijing Roborock Technology Co., Ltd. 

herein request to supercede the FCC ID: 2AN2O-GTW01 for the following 

reason: 

1. We are applying for short-term confidentiality since the certification has 

been already granted. But there is a photo of the product in the label and 

location, so we will resubmit the label and is willing to replace the old one in 

FCC data base. 

 

Please kindly permit the supercede. 

 

 

  

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

            

 

Name / Title：project certification manager 

Company name：Beijing Roborock Technology Co., Ltd. 

Tel: +86 17610851616        

E-mail: huqianqian@roborock.com 


